
As we get to the end of the Spring Term, I’d like to thank you for your support.  The
children have made a lot of progress and we really appreciate all of the reading and
Home Learning that you do.

It’s lovely to be enjoying sunnier weather and I would ask that you start to apply
sun cream to your child before school - the temperatures can still be chilly, but we
all need sun protection at this time of year.

I hope that you all have a fun, restful Easter holiday so that we come back on 23rd
April ready for the summer term. It is your choice to wear summer or winter uniform
and it is often a mixture of both, depending on the weather.

Please remember that earrings are not allowed in school - ear piercing will have to
wait until the start of the summer holidays, please.

Warm wishes, 
Mrs Ezzard

CAN YOU HELP?

We would welcome extra adults who are able to commit to a
regular timeslot each week, to come in to listen to children
read.  We also need help keeping our library tidy, making

sure all the books are in the right place and accessible to the
children.

If you think you could help, please contact the school office.  
Regular helpers would need to be DBS-checked before

helping in school.
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Turtle Class
are superheroes!

Superhero
writing is part of

our learning
about People
Who Help Us.



Turtle Class

Learning about
floating and sinking

Designing boats and
testing them out-they

all floated!



Tiger Class

We imagined our
own toy was lost....



Tiger Class

Art-
paper sculptures



Panda Class
The Great Fire of Windlesham! 

Great Maths work this
month-understanding
division by sharing and

grouping.



Panda Class

Dress as a word for
World Book Day



Just to remind parents/carers that if they take their children out of school without
authority for 5 or more days (which do not have to be consecutive), then the
following will apply:

If you have not incurred a penalty notice relating to this child/children in a
rolling 3 year period since 19 August 2024, then the penalty notice will be
charged at the rate of £160.00, per parent/carer per child, if paid within 28
days. This will be reduced to £80.00 if paid within 21 days of receipt of the
notice. Failure to pay the Penalty Notice will result in Surrey County Council
considering legal proceedings against you in the Magistrates Court.

1.

If you have incurred a penalty notice relating to this child/children since 19
August 2024, the rolling 3 year period will be activated from the date of the first
penalty notice and the second penalty notice will be charged at the flat rate of
£160.00, per parent/carer per child, if paid within 28 days. There will be no
reduction for payment within 21 days. Failure to pay the Penalty Notice will
result in Surrey County Council considering legal proceedings against you in
the Magistrates Court.

2.

If you have incurred 2 penalty notices relating to this child/children in the rolling
3 year period since the first penalty notice was issued, then you will NOT
receive a third penalty notice – Surrey County Council will have no option but
to consider a prosecution, per parent/carer per child, in the Magistrates Court
under s444 Education Act 1996.

3.

Attendance



Mental Wellbeing Focus
This month on the Wellbeing Hub



This month, we look at where you can find information
on Equality, Diversity and Inclusion

Focus on the school website

To find out more, click on the
‘About Us’ tab



Dates
Forest School Timetable

Friday 25th April Turtle
Friday 2nd May Panda
Friday 9th May Tiger

Friday 16th May Turtle
Friday 23rd May Panda

Friday 30th May NO CLASS - HALF TERM
Friday 6th June Tiger

Friday 13th June Turtle
Friday 20th June Panda

Friday 27th June NO CLASS 
Friday 4th July Tiger

Friday 11th July Turtle
Monday 14th July Yr 2 Leavers’ Forest School and Fire Pit



windleshaminfants

@windleshamInfs

windleshaminfants

From the school office....

Please remember that earrings are NOT allowed to be worn
to school. Please wait until the summer holidays if you plan to

get your child’s ears pierced.

Please let us know if you move house, change contact
numbers or change any details. Kindly email the school

office on school@wvi.tamat.org.uk - thank you

Please start applying sun cream to
your child before school

Please check uniform still fits in the
holidays, and that name labels are
still there! Stikins give our school

commission on all orders


